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We  greet  you    with  the-sea§on';
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blessings  in  your  life.                   2

tnJe're  truly    sorry  that  the    anl
announcement    made    on    pages,I-4'&
15  had  to  appear ln  the  Christm~as
issue®         I'm  sure  you  can  under-
st,and  the    financial    position  in
which  your District  is  placed.

`An  apology  is  also  in+  dider  for

i::ue-ta::in:f: c|o!iL:E::.  in::::;:
thing  seems `to  have  worked` again'st
an  early  mailing  this  month.
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The  green  ink    never  did  arrive
and  so  the  Holiday  issue  comes  to
you  in    the    same  black-and-white
with  which you  are  familiar.

In  addition    to    all    his  other
activities,  your  Editor  has  under-
taken    a  daily  radio  broadcast  on
the  Maysville,  Ky.  station.    Your
prayers  in  this  work  are urgeritly
requested.
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questions  and    many  times  the  an-
swers    will  be  found  right  on  the
pages  of  the    CHALLENGE  if  you'11
read  it carefully.

~   The  `  EDITOR


